PERMISSION TO USE PHOTOGRAPH

The Westhill Central School District produces the Hill and Vale, a district newsletter, as
well as a district website, which can be found at www.westhillschools.org. Additionally,
individual buildings may provide newsletters and or other publications relative to their
own events. In order for your child’s photograph and or classroom projects to appear in
any of these publications, your permission is required. |

O I give my permission to have my child’s photograph and or classroom projects
published.

O DO NOT give my permission to have my child’s photograph and or classroom
projects published.

Student Name

Date - Signature of Parent/Guardian




